
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 
P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 
 

Date:  April 4,2019  

 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Doug Faseler, City Manager 
 
From:  Dana Losey, Grant Coordinator 
 
Subject: Hurricane Harvey Infrastructure Application  

 
 
The Texas General Land Office has announced a grant program to support recovery in the after 
effect of Hurricane Harvey. The City is applying for monies to fund the purchase of the 
replacement firetruck. The firetruck was totaled during Hurricane Harvey, costing the City 
$617,180.00 in unexpected monies.  
 
The application process for the GLO program consists of a GLO application with narrative 
documents. We are applying for $234,000.00 to go towards the payment of tax notes that were 
used to purchase the vehicle originally. The application is due to be submitted in full by April 30, 
2019 to GLO in accordance with the grant requirements.  
 
Staff requests approval to submit the final application for this grant program.  
 
 


